
Notification of Expansion of Korean Oyster Recall 

 

December 22, 2015 

 

The following information was provided to the ISSC today by the Korean 

Shellfish Sanitation Program at the Ministry of Oceans and Fisheries: 

 

You were already informed of the recent recall of Korean oysters associated 

with 11 illnesses in Hawaii.  The Korean Shellfish Sanitation Program has 

decided to expand the timeframe of recall to include oysters harvested from 

February 13 to 15 to prevent further outbreak.   The whole range of recall 

would be oysters harvested from February 10 to 15. 

 

Thank you. 


